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“I called you by your name, you are mine.” Isaiah 43 

The school council met again this week. During their meeting they created a Children’s Safeguarding Statement. This has been put on 
our website under the Safeguarding section which you can view here. Reminder—Only assistance dogs are allowed onto school premises 
including the school playground. Lateness—please ensure the children arrive at school before 8:55am using the bottom gate onto the 
school playground. In exceptional circumstances, if you arrive after this time, you should use the green security gate. You must ring to 
gain entry—do not hold the gate open for anyone or enter unless you have used the intercom system. Thank you for your support. 

Year R  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

90% 99% 97% 97% 92% 89% 95% 

Class Attendance 2022/23 

Class of the Week Year 4 
This Week in year 4, we have been celebrating the Chinese New 

Year. We have learnt to count from 1 to 10 as well as saying hello! 

Below are some of the fans we have made too. Did you know it’s the 

year of the rabbit this year?  

 

NSPCC Number Day 

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day on Friday 3rd February 2023. 

Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, ‘can-do’ attitude towards it. 

We are having a fun day of maths activities and we will be taking part in ‘Dress up for Digits.’ The children are invited to wear an item 

of clothing with a number on it to school (football shirt, cap, netball shirt or even a onesie!). To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are 

asking for donations, and we’d love everyone in the school to take part in this special event. 

The NSPCC need our support more than ever. By raising money, we can help to fund their vital services such as Childline – the helpline 

that’s always there for children and young people whatever their problem or concern. To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking 

for a suggested donation of £1 to be made through ParentMail. 

Maths Week 

Next week is Maths Week!  

The children will be taking part in a wide variety of fun 
activities involving maths organised by the teachers.  

To help us celebrate in the enjoyment of maths, we would like 
to invite one parent or carer per family into school to join us 
for a ‘Puzzles for Parents’ afternoon from 2:45pm on the 
following days: Please note change of day for Years 1 and 5 

Monday — Years R and 3 

Tuesday — Years 2 and 6 

Thursday– Year 1, 4 and 5 

Please complete the Parentmail 
form to advise us of which parent/carer will be attending. 
‘Puzzles for Parents’ will finish at 3:15pm to allow for the 
children to follow their usual home time routine and will be 
dismissed as normal at 3:30pm on the playground.  

If you have two children on the same day, you can visit both 
classes.  

https://www.staccp.org.uk/content.aspx?id=265&name=Children%27s-Statement


Birthdays  
 

Daisy   age 8 

Ella age 8 

Lukas age 6 

Dates for your diary 
 

Week beginning 30th January—Maths Week 

30 January Puzzles for Parents 2.45-3.15pm Year R & 3 

31 January Puzzles for Parents 2.45-3.15pm Year 2 & 6 

2 February Year 6 trip to Hempstead Valley 

2 February Puzzles for Parents 2.45-3.15pm Year 4,  Year 1 & 5 

3 February  NSPCC Number day “Dress up for Digits” 

3 February Year 2 Assembly 2.45pm  

Week beginning 6 February Children’s Mental Health Week 

7 February Online Safety Day 

10 February Last Day of Term 3 

Week beginning 13 February Half Term Break  

20 February INSET Day Children not in school 

21 February first Day of Term 4 

Week beginning 27 February Book Week 

28 February—1 March Bikeability 

1 March—7 March Book fair in school 

2 March World Book Day Book Character Dress up day 

Week beginning 13 March Science Week  

Book of Excellence 
The following children received their sticker during assembly 
this morning.  

Year R   Kyla and Nathan 

Year 1   Romee and Cody 

Year 2   Tara and Samson 

Year 3   Rosie and Sasha 

Year 4   Charlotte and Thomas 

Year 5   Ayden and Max 

Year 6   Mia and Sophia 

Lunchtime Supervisors Award  

The following children received their sticker during a 
celebration assembly  

Year R  Alice 

Year 1  Ryan 

Year 2  Samson 

Year 3  Nevaeh 

Year 4  Mahdi 

Year 5  Francesca 

Year 6  Kiki 

Mathlete of the Week  
 

Year R  Akshobhiyan 

Year 1  Harry 

Year 2  Tara 

Year 3  Gloria 

Year 4  Darragh 

Year 5  Pelumi 

Year 6  Elsie 

WOW 

  Year 3 

Buster’s Book Club 

Year 2 

    St. Patrick 

4859 

   St. George 

4509 

St. Andrew  

4756 

St. David  

4425 

House Points 

Medway Can 

2878 minutes  

a total of 292 miles. Well done 

everyone!  
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